
From: Tanya Occhiuzzo
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Internet upgrades request
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 7:41:19 PM

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am a Knowlton Twp resident and I am requesting better internet.  I oppose the Alice/Service
Electric acquisition unless you do the required upgrades. This email is in reference to Docket
No. CM20030211.  

Sincerely, 
Tanya Occhiuzzo 
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